From: sandrine stepier

Sent: Thursday, April 21, 2022 8:06 PM

To: Cristina Portilla < Cristina. Portilla@lithgow.nsw.gov.au>

Subject: Re: EOI Women's Advisory Committee

Dear Cristina,

Thanks for your email and sorry to be so last minute.

I would like to put my name down or actually more raise my hand to say "yes please" for the women in Lithgow committee.

I would love to contribute to this initiative/committee. I don't have a record on being involved in an organisation but I've been experienced with what it means to be woman as I identify as one. Through my own experience and reading I've developed a broader understanding of where I am at as a woman of 45+, and looking back to appreciate the changes since few generations ago and trying to imagine how it will look like for the future generations. Also I would love to listen to more local women and see what are their road blocks and their inspirations. It would be a great opportunity for me to feel I'm contributing to a cause I've always felt strongly about.

I hope you'll consider me as a valuable candidate for the women's committee and I hope I'll see you there!

Kind regards Sandrine

Document Set ID: 2013087 Version: 1, Version Date: 14/06/2022